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MR DYSON'S NEWS WE MISSED YOU!

At governors this week we finalised 

our plans for Breakfast Club. We will 

be charging £1.50 for the first child 

and £1 for any subsequent sibling. 

Children will have a choice between a 

range of cereals and/or toast and a 

drink. The club opens at 07:30. 

Anyone arriving after 08:15 will be 

charged £1. 

Payments will be set up on ParentPay. 

Having spoken to a number of 

schools, we believe that this is still of 

really good value despite having to 

charge. 

What a year! In fifteen years of 
teaching, I don't  think we will ever 
have one as tricky, as test ing or as 
difficult  as the one we have just had. 
Yet we have made it  safely to the 
summer term. Our prayers have 
worked and I cont inue to pray that 
everyone remains safe and well over 
the next six weeks. 

This is the final newsletter of the year, 
despite us being back for two more 
days next week. Those days will be 
special as we bid farewell to our year 6 
pupils who we will miss dearly. Each 
and every one of them have 
contributed significant ly to our school 
during my short  spell here. I am proud 
of all 15 of them - they have been 
brilliant role-models and such fun to 
teach. The class of 2020 will be 
remembered fondly. Please keep them 
in your prayers. 

We will be streaming their leavers' 
mass live on our facebook page so 
please do tune it  to that. I know that 
many of you will have children who 
will miss our year 6 children. 

I will be sending a let ter out on 
Tuesday about our opening plans in 
September. Should you have any 
quest ions arising from the let ter, 
please e-mail the school and we can 
answer them. 

God bless, 

Mr Dyson

THIS WEEK'S 

HEART OF GOLD 
AWARD WINNERS 

ARE...
EVERYONE WHO HAS ATTENDED 
SCHOOL SINCE 1ST JUNE - THE 
CHILDREN HAVE SHOWN LOVE, 

ASPIRATION, TEAMWORK, 
RESILIENCE, HONESTY AND 

COURAGE. 

WE ARE EXTREMELY PROUD OF 
THEM.

VOUCHERS

If you are in receipt of Free School 

Meals, you should be receiving your 

weekly food vouchers for the summer 

holidays. The school office will have 

been in contact with you to organise 

this. There will be no hampers next 

week to collect from school. 

There will also not be any home 

learning available next week for the 

final two days. Children in school will 

be having fun tasks whilst teachers 

being planning for next year. 

What a treat it  was to see so many 
children come in to 'meet their 
teachers' this week. It  made my 
week seeing so many familiar faces. 
So many of the children have grown! 
Their smiles have been missed 
hugely! Well done to everyone who 
made it  in and if you didn't , please 
don't  worry. We will see you soon 
enough in September. 

BREAKFAST CLUB
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